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Friday 4th February 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

We need your help 
 
Friends of Stockwell PTA does a brilliant job at raising funds and rallying the community, all of 
which benefits the children of Stockwell Primary School.  However, they need some support.  
 
Over the last few years, numbers within the PTA have reduced, making it harder for those 
involved to achieve as much as they wish. It would be brilliant to increase participation in 
Friends of Stockwell events and to be able to do even more for the children.  Just this year, 
the PTA have organized the Winter Fair, raising £1700, set up and distributed funds to families 
in need through the Secret Santa programme, provided a Christmas tree for the school, set 
up a non-uniform sale, located stalls for Car Free Day and organized the Love themed Dress 
Up day for the end of this term. 
 
They would love to do more – again, all funds raised go directly back to the children of 
Stockwell.  If you can spare a few hours a year, it doesn’t have to be a huge amount, an 
hour a term would make a difference (3 per year), please let us know. 
 
If you can spare some time, even a few hours, it would be greatly appreciated.  Please 
come into the office, email us, or email friendsofstockwell@gmail.com  
 
There are lots of ways to offer your support, so please do get in touch. If you have any ideas 
for events that we can run at school, do let us know. 
 
We look forward to hearing from you and working with you going forward. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Ms. Zenia McIntosh 
Acting Head of School 


